
WCCC Federation of Teachers 

Holiday Gathering 

Friday, December 2, 2016 

7:30pm 

AFSCME Council 25 

 

President Joanne Wittbrodt welcomed everyone for coming out to the end- of- semester Holiday 

Gathering. She introduced all of the elected officials who were present. 

Newly elected Board of Trustees member Patrick Kelley and Board member David Roehrig each greeted 

the members and made a few remarks.  Each pledged their support for the faculty and encouraged 

members to contact them when they have concerns.  

Members spent the remainder of the evening greeting colleagues and friends, and feasting on delicious 

meal catered by Ovations Catering. 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Ella Davis 

Secretary 

 


